Announcement week (Feb 8th and 9th) letter from Bishop Mulvey.


Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Thank you for your support of the Diocese of Corpus Christi through the Bishop’s Stewardship Appeal over the last fifteen years.  Each year we have come together in a united effort as a Diocesan family of faith to serve people above and beyond the ways one parish or organization could accomplish alone.  In this way, we show ourselves to be the Body of Christ.  

I am grateful for your generosity over the years that I have served as your Bishop.  As Catholics united in the Eucharist, we are called to be instruments of God's love and compassion for our neighbors.  It is in this spirit that I ask you to consider during this Jubilee Year of Hope a gift to the 2025 Bishop’s Stewardship Appeal.

May the Holy Family watch over each one of you and your families.
Please know of my prayers for you, and I ask that you pray for me.

The Most Reverend W. Michael Mulvey, STL, DD
Bishop of Corpus Christi
